
Warner Retailer Meeting 
May 6, 2010 
 
Angela Tarleton - KCPA 
Rebecca Courser - WHS 
Caroline Bacon – Artist 
Nancy Ladd – PFL  
Deb Moore – Foot Hills 
Lynn Madigan – WCP 
Cricket Hanna – Shamanic Healing 
Laura French - NHTM 
 
Spring into Warner 
 

 Both Lynn and Bob stopped at Citgo to find out why the SIW sign wasn’t up.  Apparently it was in the way of 
the landscaper and they were going to try to find a better place for it.  To date it is still lying in the ground.  
Someone needs to contact Arthur Fedas (landscaper) to see what can be worked out. 

 Bob has the banner for the horse & carriage rides and will also be meeting the horse & carriage folks in the 
morning.  

 Laura will request a check for West Meadow Farm and give it to Bob along with a copy of the schedule of 
events.  Action Item:  Laura needs to know how much they are charging. 

 Rebecca confirmed that parking is available at Warner Power. 

 Paul and Pooch have made couple of BBQ/Battle of the Bands Signs. 

 There are 5 bands confirmed and 3 maybes for the Battle of the Bands.  Angela continues to work on getting 
more bands and asked that we all put up the poster which can be found at www.kearsargechamber.org.  

 Deb reported that the menu for the BBQ will include Ribs, Pulled Pork, ½ Chicken, Burgers, Dogs, Coleslaw, 
Beans, Cornbread, Corn on the Cob and drinks.  Action Items:  Deb will e-mail Laura the price for the BBQ 
to be included in the schedule; Deb will also talk with Colleen to see if WYSA has any interest in selling 
snacks. 

 Deb got the OK to use a FFF tent at the BBQ and Battle of the Bands.  She will coordinate set-up.  It was 
suggested that the tent be set up Friday night to allow for any problems that may arise.  Retailers may be asked 
to help!!   

 Angela will be providing some chairs and tables for older folks to eat.  Otherwise people should bring their own 
chairs.  Action Item:  If anyone has any outdoor rugs or tarps to loan out  to be used to cover the cords 
please let Angela know ASAP! 

 Laura contacted Peter Bates about the electric sign.  One will be available on Wednesday and will be placed in 
front of the police station.  It will say:  Arts Festival – BBQ & Battle of the Bands – May 15. 

 Action Item:  Laura will e-mail Steve Main to see if it is too late to order 10 small banners that say “Juried 
Artist” to hang at each juried artists’ site.  These can be used year after year. 

 We would like to give a small gift to each of the jurors to thank them for participating in SIW this year.  Foot 
Hills offered gift certificates.  Action Item:  Laura will e-mail other businesses to see if they would like to 
contribute as well. 

 Stuff needed from Cheryl:  do the Brookside musicians need electricity?  Will she be making carriage stop 
signs?  Can she make Parking Signs too?  Action Item:  Laura will e-mail Cheryl. 

 It was mentioned that the SIW ad was not in the May 5 edition of the Shopper as expected.  Action item:  
Cricket will contact Cheryl to make sure that it will be in next week. 

 

Other Business 
 
Nancy reported that the library’s catalog is now on the web.  The library will be offering a free GED Test on 
Monday, May 10 and they will soon be offering Mango Languages online. 
 
The Warner Cooperative Kindergarten’s Yard Sale is Saturday, May 8 and the WHS Barn Sale will be opening for 
the season that day as well. 
 

Next Meeting 
Thursday, May 13, 2010 

White Mountain Gourmet Coffee


